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August 4, 2008
Janet Meyer
10206 Toledo Circle
Bloomington, MN  55437
 

Dear Ms. Meyer:
Thank you for your recent application to the Bloomington Police Citizen’s Academy.

I have placed your application in the file for the 2008 Basic Academy.  We will not do the background investigations until later in August.  We will advise you of the status of your applications at that time.  
If you have any friends that might be interested in attending the class with you, please forward them my name and number.  

Thanks for your application; we look forward to seeing you at the next academy. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 952-563-8893.

Sincerely,

James Caauwe  #198

Police Officer

Bloomington Police Department
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